
You are invited to the third open house for 
the South Shore Corridor Study

Please Join Us!

Since March 2019, the City of Chicago, the Regional Transportation 
Authority and the 7th Ward have been working with the community to 
envision a vibrant, thriving future for East 75th and East 79th Streets, 
between Stony Island Avenue and Lake Michigan. At this third public 

meeting, you will have the opportunity to:

–– See the results of the Study based on a year’s worth of input
–– Learn about the Ideas for Action and how they will be implemented
–– View draft copies of the South Shore Corridor Study
–– Celebrate the completion of this important effort!

 

The South Shore Corridor Study provides a blueprint for the East 75th 
and East 79th Street corridors. You can view details and materials from 

past meetings, and the draft Corridor Study, online at:
http://bit.ly/SouthShoreStudy

Feel free to attend at any time during the open house. If you are 
unable to attend, not to worry! The materials will be available 
to view at the South Shore Chamber of Commerce and other 

locations after the open house, and the final report will be 
available on the City’s website at the link below.

Event Details
Wednesday, February 19 

6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
South Shore International College Prep 

High School (Cafeteria)
1955 E. 75th Street


